A Public Hearing of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the Port District office at
101 F Street SW on November 13, 2023, to secure public comments from the community in
regards to the Port of Quincy 2024 Budget.

Commissioner Morris opened the public meeting at 5:00 PM and asked the public for comments
on the 2024 Final Budget. There were no public comments, and the meeting was closed.

2023-11 Resolution: Upon motion by Commissioner Kuest and seconded by Commissioner
Connelly the resolution to adopt 2024 Final Budget and Regular Tax was approved for signature.

2023-12 Resolution: Upon motion by Commissioner Kuest and seconded by Commissioner
Connelly the resolution to authorize and IDD Tax Levy for collection in the year 2024 was
approved for signature.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:19 PM.
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